Matthew H. Mead, Governor

Doug Miyamoto, Director

2219 Carey Ave. • Cheyenne, WY 82002

Phone: (307) 777-7321 • Fax: (307) 777-6593

Web: agriculture.wy.gov • Email: wda1@wyo.gov

The Wyoming Department of Agriculture is dedicated to the promotion and enhancement of Wyoming's agriculture, natural resources and quality of life.

March 24, 2017

Dear M. Shanniah,

The Wyoming Food Safety Rule only addresses food employees. Any local codes or the discretion of the establishment requiring footwear is not in our jurisdiction.

If you have any further questions feel free to contact me at 307-777-6592 or email linda.stratton@wyo.gov.

Sincerely,

Linda Stratton, CHS Manager